Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 6:30pm on December 8". Board
members present were Myron, Gary, Patti, Karen and Denise and Town of McKinley chairman Steve
Schueller.

Agenda was approved by Gary with a 2™ by Patti.

Secretaries report was read and approved as read by Patti with a 2™ by Gary.

Treasurers report beginning balance was $52,453.27 with deposits of $30,457.39 and bills of $6,769.27
leaving an ending balance of $76,141.39. Treasures report was approved as presented by Patti with a
2" by Gary.

Approved and paid bills

Supervisors report

1.

Myron and Patti attended Towns Associations meeting. Patti reported on the meeting they
discussed election equipment, Lester Lewis talked about towns not getting payment from Fema.
They also discussed the importance of the upcoming census.

Pete Zach has caught a couple of beavers by Williams. He is going to continue to work on this.
Patti made a motion to pay the federal rate of $58.00 per beaver going forward for anyone who
submits a bill for trapped beaver. Gary 2™.

New Business

1.

Town of McKinley chairman discussed the dumpster at the dump. They are asking that we let
each town member know about the importance of recycling. They are wanting our residence to
compact their garbage and compact as much recycling as we can. Denise will put up some signs
and send out letters to the residence.

Ball Diamond-Myron talked about this while Steve was present as this would be a cost sharing
project with the Town of McKinley. Myron is able to get some money from the county to start
on the improvements this spring. Steve from the Town of McKinley will take the information to
his board and get back to us on this.

Myron talked to Larry at Morgan Praumley on the upcoming road repairs on Buckhorn. More
information to follow.

Old Business

1.

Nebo grant has been sent in.

Next meeting was set for January 13" at 7pm.



